Minister Dacic receives Gernot Erler, Special Representative of the German Federal Government for the C
Tuesday, 10 February 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia lvica Dacic
talked today with Gernot Erler, Special Representative of the German Federal Government for
German OSCE Chairmanship.

Interlocutors exchanged views on activities concerning OSCE Chairmanship, and particularly on
the ongoing crisis in Ukraine and prospects for its settlement.

Both sides assessed that the cooperation between Serbia and Germany within the OSCE
Troika had so far been very good and constructive. Minister Dacic highlighted that the
cooperation between the Serbian Ministry of Foreign Affairs and the German Federal Foreign
Office had since the beginning of Serbian Chairmanship been very dynamic and pointed out
that Serbia highly appreciated Germany’s decision to apply for 2016 OSCE Chairmanship.




